
From: Gia Biagi <Gia.Biagi@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: NACTO Conference 
 
Hi Steve,  
I’ve returned from the NACTO conference last week in Boston.  I went in my official capacity as CDOT 
Commissioner along with CDOT staff including Kevin O’Malley, Jamie Simone, Vig Krishnamurthy, Dave 
Smith, and Mary Nicol.  I had been invited by NACTO to attend and lecture at the conference.  As I 
currently serve as an officer on the Board, NACTO waived my conference registration fee.  The City of 
Chicago covered my hotel cost and airfare.  I did not accept any honoria or swag.   
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Best, 
 
Gia Biagi 
Commissioner 
Department of Transportation 
City of Chicago 
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